
Family Child Care (FCC) 
programs offer a familiar at-
home setting many families 
prefer, with small group sizes and 
increased flexibility in care. 

Opening an FCC program can 
feel overwhelming, between 
creating a start-up budget, 
writing a business plan, and 
assessing home-readiness, but 
SC CCR&R Quality Coaches are 
experts at guiding providers 
through the process.

Opening a Family Child 
Care Program



Our Quality Coaches use their 
years of industry experience to 
develop individualized training 
plans based on the actual needs 
of providers. They remain 
available as an ongoing resource 
throughout the life of the 
program, providing instruction 
and information on licensing, 
regulations, quality, and other 
important factors in running a 
successful child care program.

Additionally, SC CCR&R 
facilitates statewide conferences, 
coordinates Regional Family 
Child Care Networks, provides 
connections to valuable 
resources, and offers guidance in 
the face of the many challenges 
found in the ECE industry.

More information about 
SC CCR&R is available online via our 

website (SC-CCRR.org), Facebook 
(facebook.com/SCCCRR), and 

Instagram (@SC.CCRR).


